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Email: parish.sapa@rcav.org or st.anthonys@shaw.ca    Phone: 604-796-9181 Web:  http://stanthonyagassiz.ca/ 
       

St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church 

Rev. Fr. Steny Mascarenhas OCD 

PASTOR steny1ocd@shaw.ca  (778-321-8301) 

Deacon James Meskas  (604-615-5677) 

jamiemeskas@gmail.com 

PARISH STAFF  

Beccie Bokenfohr (Administrative Assistant) 

st.anthonys@shaw.ca  
SUNDAY EUCHARIST  

Sunday 09:00 am, 11:00 am  

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST  

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  

and Saturday 09:00 am Tuesday, 7:00 pm  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION Monday, 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday 8 to 8:40 am, 

Tuesday 6:30 pm to 6:55 pm  

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT  

 Every Friday at 09:30 am (Benediction at 10:30 am)  

 

PARISH GROUPS 

Parish Finance Council: Wayne Turner 778 878 0665 

Parish Pastoral Council: Rick McArthur 604 220 5843 

CWL: Lynda Van Scheyndel, 604 491 3000 

Knights of Columbus: Peter Gouwenberg, 604 799 0569 

Youth Ministry:  Annie Killoran & Coral Gouwenberg  

604 701 9948, 604 799 4724 

PREP: Shanna Wegener 604 798 3674 

RCIA:  Ginny Lejeune 604 796 9573 

Lectors: Jack Van Dongen 604 703 3536 

Eucharistic Ministers:  Gina Ryan 604 796 1078 

Counters: Wilma Struys 604 796 8901 

Sacristy: Patrick Donegan 604 796 0261 

Ushers/Greeters:  Gerald Struys 604 796 8901 

Fundraising committee: Jack Van Dongen 604 9974625 

Parish Screening Committee:   

Peggy Turner 778 878 0650 

Maintenance: Frank Van Scheyndel 604 491 3000 

SACRAMENTS: Please contact the Parish Office 

Music coordinators 

Beccie Bokenfohr at  604 796 3137 

Anna Gouwenberg at 604-796-2341 

Annie Killoran at 604 701 9948  

Ron & Marguerite Rocheleau  604 796 1236 
Project Advance: Leonne Beebe 604 796 3382 

Parish Website:  http ://stanthonyagassiz.ca 

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Padua, 
relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite 

ourselves to the call for  renewal and transformation of 
our spiritual, social and economic life  

20th  Sunday in Ordinary Time –  August 14, 2016 

A way of life – A to Z 
Always Be Cool. Don’t have Ego with  Friend’s 

and Family. Give up Hurting  Individuals. Just 

Keep Loving Mankind. Never Omit  Prayers. 

Quietly Remember God. Speak Truth . Use 

Valid Words. Xpress Your Zeal. 
Year of Mercy Reflection 

“Even if the grave sins of men provoke God’s justice and 

merit his just punishments, we must not forget that he is 

‘the Father of mercies and God of all comfort,’ that he 

has appointed Mary most holy as the generous steward of 

his merciful gifts.”  - Blessed Paul VI 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be as usual two Mass’s on the Parish Picnic 

Sunday, 9am and 11am. Our Parish Picnic will  start at 

noon 12pm. There is a sign-up sheet in the Gathering 

Area.   Please indicate how many will attend and what 

you will contribute – either a Salad or a Dessert.   

Everything else will be provided by generous donors!   

Thank you for your cooperation and support.                   .  

St. Anthony of Padua Giant Garage Sale 

September 24th, 2016 
Would you like to donate some ‘treasures ‘ for the garage 

sale?   You may drop them off at the church any time, or 

if you need someone to transport them from your house, 

please call the parish office, and we will make 

arrangements to assist you with this.    We really 

appreciate your generous support for this annual 

fundraiser in our parish, and it is because of you that it 

will be a success!!   Thank you so much! 
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August 14, 2016 20th Sunday in Ordinary Time –  August 14, 2016 

Mass Intentions 

Sunday 9 am 

11 am 

Sally Harrison 

Merle Lynam+ 

Monday 9 am Tine Basten+ 

Tuesday 7 pm Intercession Divine Mercy 

Wednesday 9 am Maria Nguyen+ 

Thursday  9 am Peter Nguyen+ 

Friday 9 am  Maria Nguyen+ 

Saturday 9 am Peter Nguyen+ 

August 07, 2016 

Envelopes $1345.00 

Loose $136.25 

Total $1481.25 

   

 .  

. 

Up-Coming Events 
RCIA – resuming in the Fall 

PREP Classes – All Fridays at 3 pm, resume in Fall 

Adoration  and Divine Mercy Novena on Friday 9.30am 

Parish Picnic August 28, starts at 12 noon 

Church Photo Directory October 3rd to 8th  

Parish Pastoral council  meeting: August 30 at 7.45pm. 

Holy Communion for the shut in - may be given at home upon 

request. Please contact the parish office.    

We remember in prayer all those who are sick, including: Peggy 
Turner, Florence Sinclair, Joe Yunick, Ken Ferguson,, Michelle 
Rickaby, Bill Beebe, Beverly Westlin.  

We remember in prayer: those who have recently died:  
Jim Jonk 

New in the Parish? Have you registered yet? If you are new or 
have not registered yet, please fill out a Parish Registration Form 
available in the gathering area.  Drop off at the office or in the 
collection basket at Mass 

Autumn Pilgrimage to Guadalupe: Join Fr. David Franco of Holy 

Family parish in East Vancouver for an unforgettable Pilgrimage, 

Cultural and Sightseeing Tour to the Our Lady of Guadalupe Shrine 

in Mexico City from November 14 - 19, 2016.  $200 discount for 

those who register before July 1st.  Contact John or 

Natalie: info@oc-travel.com / 778-655-0387 / www.oc-travel.com 

                                                    To our dear Sally Harrison,  

                                                who celebrates her 92nd 

                                                birthday today.   May God 

                                                continue to bless you and  

                                               your family as you  mark  

                                               this special date in your life. 

                                               Happy Birthday to you. 

*ENCOURAGE Meeting 

Encourage is a spiritual support group for family members 

and friends of those who have SSA (same-sex attractions). 

Next meeting will be held on Sunday, Aug. 21, from 2-4pm 

at Our Lady of Perpetual Help Church  

Hall, Vancouver in the Madonna Room.  

Basics of the Faith: This course is aimed at helping to understand 

the Catholic faith more clearly. This two-part course is based on 

the structure of the Catechism of the Catholic Church and will 

provide participants with: knowledge of the basics of Catholicism; 

an integration of what we as Catholics believe, how we celebrate 

it in liturgy and sacrament, and how we live and how we pray. 

There will also be an opportunity for discussion, prayer and 

reflection. Saturday, Aug. 27, at St. Patrick’s High School, 

Vancouver, from 10am–4pm. Cost: $40 per person and includes 

lunch. For more info and registration, visit rcav.org/oc-summer 

Discover the path to parish renewal: A one-day seminar with 

Sherry Weddell. One of North America's leading voices in the New 

Evangelization, Sherry Weddell, will be speaking in Vancouver at St. 

Francis Xavier School Gym on Saturday, Sept. 10, from 9am to 

4:30pm. Cost is $25. 

Reflection: In the Gospel Jesus speaks of bringing fire on earth. 

The fire as the symbol of the Holy Spirit is to be kindled in 

every heart and to the end of the earth. The ‘borders’ does not 

necessarily mean ‘geographical’. This means the heart of the 

last person on earth. The fire, the fire of love, should reach even 

to the corners of each man’s heart kindling the fire of love in 

every heart. So the mission is heavy and it is going to be an 

ever-stretching path of preaching before the last missionary can 

sit and relax. So the task is stupendous with its limits fully 

stretched. The fire, as it signifies the Holy Spirit, also refers to 

the unifying love abiding in our hearts. Whoever receives this 

fire, steps aside and joins the pilgrimage to eternal good, the 

Trinitarian communion against the Evil Spirit, which is always 

divisive and is always against unifying love. What Spirit brings 

is the communion, the unifying love, abiding within us. As a 

faithful my task is to find my space with those who stand for 

unifying love. There is always this struggle within us to join 

spirit of unity and the spirit of disunity. When I am affirmative 

to the good, I am part of the pilgrimage to the Trinitarian unity. 

Where am I now? What does dominate myself within? What is 

my Conscience Quotient? When there is consistency, 

perseverance and unity within my conscience level in 

promoting good I am travelling with those on the right side, 

those with correct perspectives of the Kingdom of God. Do I 

become a unifying element in my family, in my work place, in 

my parish or religious community? Do I win back those who 

are divisive in a community, the agents of the evil spirit? Am I 

hell-bent on gaining them? Then I am a missionary. You have 

kindled fire, the fire of love, on hearts. When you are on the 

side of unity, you are part of minority. Being part of minority is 

making oneself sometimes helpless and hapless, often self-

pitying and facing the struggles to stand alone. 

As we read in the writings of Jeremiah there will always be a 

ray of hope which will reinforce and energize our intent to be 

part of the good. God intervenes at an appropriate time to take 

our side and extends his saving grace as we see in the OT 

reading. The author of the Hebrews says, looking to Jesus the 

pioneer and the perfector of our living faith let us run with 

perseverance the race set before us. He endured hostility against 

himself from those on the side of the evil. Don’t lose heart and 

become weary, the final victory is for those who stand on the 

right side of the truth. 
CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC CONFERENCE SEPT. 23/24 
Everyone is invited to the September Catholic Charismatic Conference  

to be held at BROADWAY CHURCH,  2700 E. Broadway.  The keynote 

speakers will be Bishop Sam Jacobs, a longtime, much sought after, 

international speaker at Conferences and Retreats and Dr. Margarett 

Schlientz who holds a doctorate in psychiatric nursing and Master 

degrees in theology…a Founder of Pope Leo XIII Institute for education 

of priests in exorcism and deliverance.   Advance ticket sale is only $15 

each….after August,  tickets will be $25.  Phone 604-597-8227 or email 

fireblade@telus.net for tickets.  

Something to think  about:. 

Fact of life; If everyone is happy with you, then surely you 

have made many compromises in your life. 

And if you are happy with everyone, then surely you have 

ignored many faults of others. 

PERMANENT  DIACONATE  ACCEPTING  NEW 

APPLICATIONS .  Archbishop Miller has announced that a third 

group of men will begin formation for the Permanent Diaconate in 

September.  Classes will run from September to June, on 

one Friday evening and one Saturday each month.  Efforts will be 

made to accommodate the needs of men with younger 

families.  Men aged 31-60 are eligible to apply, with the firm 

support of their wives. For more information or application forms, 

contact Msgr. Gregory Smith at deacons@rcav.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a parish photo directory completed this upcoming 

October 3 through 8th.    There is no cost to you nor to the 

parish, and so we hope that we will have great participation!    

Please keep that week available.  You will be contacted in early 

September to set an appointment for your photo session.. 

Pilgrimage to the Grotto of Our Lady Of Lourdes 
Fraser River Heritage Park, Mission, BC 

When:      Saturday, August 20, 2016 
Where:     Fraser River Heritage Park, 7494 Mary St., Mission 
Details:     - Sacrament of Reconciliation on site 10 am to 1 pm 
                  - Mass @ 1 pm Archbishop Miller – main celebrant 
                  - Procession to the Grotto following Mass 
                  - Rosary prayed at the Grotto following Mass 
Reminder: Bring your own chairs 
There is a food concession on site, but you are welcome to 
bring a picnic lunch 
For more information:   info@aquinasinstitute.ca  

Transform Your Parish With  a Culture of Stewardship: 

Stewardship is the grateful response of a Christian disciple who 

recognizes and receives God’s gifts and shares these gifts in love of 

God and neighbour.  This year’s International Catholic 

Stewardship Conference, “Stewards of God’s Mercy”, will be held 

in New Orleans, Louisiana, Oct. 2-5.  Discover how the Year of 

Mercy leads to more effective evangelization and how stewardship 

can transform your parish.  For more information, at 604-683-0281 

ext. 50316 

Vancouver Catholic Charismatic Conference: Join us for the 2016 

Vancouver Catholic Charismatic Conference with guest speakers 

Bishop Sam Jacobs and Dr. Margarett Schlientz on Friday, Sept. 23, 

from 7-9:30pm and Saturday, Sept. 24, from 9-7pm (closing Mass at 

5pm). This conference will be held at Broadway Church, Vancouver. 

Cost: $15 (before Aug. 31). To register, please contact Vancouver 

Catholic Charismatic Renewal Services at 604-597-8227. 

What's wrong with  Assisted Suicide 

Many citizens legitimately ask, “What’s wrong with 

assisted suicide?” If this is purely a private matter, then 

the only people who can be harmed are those who 

request it. Assisted suicide is not purely a private matter. 

It affects huge vulnerable populations who will 

experience new pressures and financial incentives to die. 

Fr. Spitzer will discuss why assisted-suicide is a 

fundamental justice issue – giving freedoms to one 

group that impose onerous burdens to die on other 

groups – the vulnerable, disabled, and the economically 

and socially marginalized.  Friday, Sept. 2, from 7-9pm 

at the John Paul II Pastoral Centre.  

To register:  visit rcav.org/assisted-suicide/   

Episcopal Ordination  &  Installation of Bishop-Elect 

Joseph Nguyen: All are welcome to the celebration of 

the episcopal ordination and installation of our current 

Vicar General and former Director of Vocations, 

Bishop-Elect Joseph Nguyen, as the sixth bishop of 

Kamloops. The ordination and installation will take 

place at the Sandman Centre in Kamloops on Thursday, 

Aug. 25 at 3 pm. 

Usher/Greeter Workshop 

If you are, or desire to be, an usher or greeter at your 

church then this workshop is for you! With his love and 

knowledge of the Hospitality Ministry, Leo Illomen is 

sure to inspire you. Whether you are a seasoned usher or 

greeter or have been considering offering your time and 

talent to this ministry you will come away with a clear 

view of what Hospitality in Catholic parishes is truly 

about. Afternoon workshop is on 

Saturday, Aug. 27, from 1:30–4pm at St. Patrick 

Secondary, Vancouver. Cost: $20 per person, includes 

lunch. For info or to register, visit rcav.org/oc-summer. 
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